
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
JACKSON COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 2021-ENGRFP-001
FDOT FPID NO. 405679-3-58-01 

The Jackson County Board of County Commissioners is seeking professional consultant services for Construction 
Engineering Inspection (CEI) Services on the CR 167 (Fairview Road) Signage and Pavement Marking. The scope 
of this project will include signing and pavement marking improvements on CR 167 (Fairview Road) from 
Calhoun County Line to CR 276 (Kynesville Road). The work is identified in the plans and specifications prepared 
by Greenman-Pedersen, Inc. Consideration will be given to only those firms that are qualified pursuant to law 
and that have been prequalified by FDOT to perform the indicated types of work. 

Work Types: 10.1 – Roadway Construction Engineering Inspection 
Response Deadline: Tuesday, December 28, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. CT 
Opening Date: Tuesday, December 28, 2020 at 2:15 P.M. CT 

This project is federally funded with assistance from the FDOT and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA). 
By submitting a letter of response, the Consultant certifies that they are in compliance with FDOT Procedure 
No. 375-030-006 (Restriction on Consultants Eligibility to Compete for Department Contracts) and that no 
principle is presently suspended, proposed for debarment, declared ineligible or voluntarily excluded from 
participation on this transaction by any Federal Department or Agency. 

Information regarding the proposal can be obtained at the Jackson County Purchasing Office, 2864 Madison St, 
Marianna, FL, Florida or by email to taylors@jacksoncountyfl.gov and on the County’s Web Site at 
www.jacksoncountyfl.gov. In order to ensure a fair, competitive, and open process, once a project is advertised 
for Letters of Qualifications, all communications between interested firms and the County must be directed to 
Mr. Scotty Taylor, Public Transportation Director, 850-209-9844 or taylors@jacksoncountyfl.gov.  The last day 
to submit questions concerning this RFP is December 20, 2020. 

If interested, qualified consultants are required to submit the one (1) original clearly labeled “Original”, three 
(3) copies clearly labeled “Copy” and one (1) electronic version of the package with all supporting 
documentation as described below. The electronic version should be in pdf format on a cd or usb drive.  CD’s 
and USB will not be returned. Faxed copies or Electronic versions submitted via e-mail will not be accepted. 
Submittals shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the title: SEALED BID for  “2021-ENGRFP-001 CR 167 
(Fairview Road) Signage and Pavement Marking CEI Services”, the name of the Respondent and the date for 
opening. Submittals shall be valid to Jackson County for a period of 180 days after the opening. to the Jackson 
County Purchasing Office, 2864 Madison St, Marianna, FL, 32448 by the response deadline.
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